
COMMISION ON AGING MINUTES  

Date:  Thursday, July 19, 2018, 2:00 p.m.  -  De Pere Community Center, Hickory Room 
Members in attendance: Carol Peters, Kathy Kane and Millie Bain 
Absent:  Rachel Dickhut, Ken Petersen 
Others present:  Dawn Barron, Paula Rahn and Emily Baugnet 
 

1.  Approval of Minutes for meeting on May 17, 2018: 

a)  Minutes were approved 

b)  Motion to approve the minutes made by Millie Bain, seconded by Carol Peters 

 

2. Discussed upcoming Senior Picnic to be held on August 25, 2018: 

a) Look into the possibility of using a veggie cutter, could be very helpful.  

b) Currently looking for new chip donations 

c) Addressed sound system issue, with reaching into the lounge 

 

3. Discussed upcoming Elvis John Live Show: 

a)  Meal program will have meal prior to show, instead of having a luncheon. 

b) To attend the meal, patrons will have to register with MJ prior to day of event. 

 

4. Meal Program news: 

a) Meal program will now feature a new alternate lunch option for new dietary needs. 

b) Possibly holding a “Lunch and Learn” option during meal program times.  

 

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, November 15, 2018 at the De Pere Community Center.   

Carol Peters motioned to adjourn the meeting, Kathy Kane seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  The 

meeting adjourned at 2:55 pm. 

 

 

 

 


